
Subject: FW: Hollywood Media District Business Watch & Board Meetings
From: Jim Omahen
Date: 03/22/2016 09:12 AM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>, Ron Groeper <ron@groeperphoto.com>, Laurie Goldman 
<laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>

FYI, I’m forwarding to you a message from Daniel Farasat regarding the HMD gateway sign on Highland near Melrose.  We are about to 
have that sign repaired and if there is a possibility of removing/relocating it . . . please advise.  Thanks.

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

From: DANIEL FARASAT <DF@tigerwestcapital.com>
Date: Monday, March 21, 2016 at 2:16 PM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District Business Watch & Board Meetings

Hi Lisa-

I hope you're well. 

I wanted to follow up on our discussion regarding the Hollywood Media Sign on the sidewalk in front of our property (700 N Highland). 

Just to refresh your memory, we're planning to build a new building on the gas station and the sign obstructs our future driveway.

Thanks again,

Daniel Farasat  
Tiger West Capital LLC  
7024 Melrose Ave, STE 500  
Los Angeles, CA 90038  
P 323-936-5500 x 225  
F 323-843-9996  
DF@tigerwestcapital.com

On Jan 8, 2016, at 12:19 PM, Media District <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:

Dear Daniel:

Just wanted to let you know that you have been added to the Media District’s distribution list.   

Business Watch Meetings  (Scheduled to occur every other month on the 2nd Tuesday at 12 noon.  Complimentary lunch is 
provided.  Meetings typically last one hour and are held at Television Center located at 6311 Romaine Street (conference 
room))
Next Business Watch Meeting:  February 9th at 12noon

HMD Board Meetings  (Scheduled monthly on the 4th Thursday at 3:30pm at the Musician Union located at 817 N. Vine 
Street)    Here is the BID’s website where the agenda’s are posted on a regular basis in accordance with the Brown Act  
Hollywood Media District BID

All meeting are open to the public.

Let me know if you have any questions – and when you are ready the Board would welcome the opportunity to hear about the 
pending development that you are working on at Highland/Melrose.

Regards, 

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director



Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


